
 

 

	
	

The Family School Association (FSA) of  
St. Barnabas School would like to invite all families 

to the annual Welcome Back 
 

(For the New Parents) 

COFFEE AND KLEENEX 
 

(For the Veteran Parents) 

SEPARATE AND CELEBRATE! 
 

Please stop by and grab a cup of coffee, tea, juice and 
some breakfast treats while catching up with friends 

and meeting new ones! 
 

August 26th 8:00 am 
Rectory Porch 
All parents and younger siblings 
welcome! 
 


